
From: Jackie   
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 8:07 PM 
To: Stevenson, Susan <sstevenson@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed McDonald's at Adelaide and Windermere 
  
Good evening, Ms. Stevenson, 
As a constituent of Ward 4, I am at at great loss of words as how council came to a 3-2 decision to 
approve this development plan.  
This area is on a flood plain, and there is some degree of flooding each year, the worst on record was 
2018. Current council members have clearly forgotten just HOW flooded it was. From the City Yard to 
Windermere and beyond, on both sides of Adelaide St N. 
A splash pad, an upgrade to the sports field, with park like amenities, yes, I could support something 
along those lines. But sincerely, as a member of Ward 4, I think this plan is with ill thought through, and 
can't support it. I, as a citizen of London expect more from our city council and the decisions they make, 
this is clearly a slip in judgment. 
I'm attaching LPS drone video footage from 2018 as a reminder, and respectfully hope clearer heads 
prevail. 
  
https://youtu.be/J4kUv-uNfZA?feature=shared 
  
Respectfully yours, 
Jackelene Thrasher 
Ward 4 
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